
Public Notice: 

 

On September 30, 2021 at 9:00 AM the Coryell County Tax Office will conduct a test on 

the automatic tabulating equipment used to count ballots for the upcoming November 2, 

2021 General Election. The test is open to the public and will be conducted at 201 S. 7th 

St. Gatesville, TX 76528. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


